
                                                                                      ISSUED: December 13, 2023 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

 AR 660 

In the Matter of  

Adoption of Rules Relating to Resource 

Adequacy. 

 

NOTICE OF  

SPECIAL PUBLIC MEETING 

  

 

 

As stated in the Notice of Proposed Rulemaking, the Public Utility Commission of Oregon will 

hold a rulemaking hearing on January 11, 2024, at 9:30 a.m.  This is also a special public 

meeting since all Commissioners are expected to attend.  As presented in the notice, the 

information to join the meeting is as follows: 

 

 DATE: January 11, 2024 
 

 TIME: 9:30 a.m. 

 
 VIA ZOOM: Link to Meeting 

   

  Call-in: 669-254-5252 
  Meeting ID: 160 675 7101 

  Passcode: 5279739124 
 

If you have questions, please contact the ALJ Christopher J. Allwein by telephone at (971) 375-

5058 or via email (Christopher.Allwein@puc.oregon.gov).   

A detailed agenda for this hearing will be issued the week of January 2, 2024.  

Dated this 13th day of December, 2023, at Salem, Oregon. 

 

Megan W. Decker 

_____________________ 

Chair 

Letha Tawney 

______________________ 

Commissioner 

 

IF YOU HAVE A DISABILITY AND NEED ACCOMMODATION TO 

PARTICIPATE IN THIS EVENT, PLEASE LET US KNOW  

(503) 378-6678, Oregon Relay Service: 7-1-1, or e-mail puc.hearings@state.or.us 

 

https://puc-oregon-gov.zoomgov.com/j/1606757101?pwd=dkM0QmRNbmk3TmwvRk8veVdMVTVSZz09
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